
Northumberland-Kawartha medical officer
of health talks process, plans for COVID-19
vaccines for ages 5 to 11
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FDA application in U.S. means ‘we’re one step
closer,’ says health unit’s top doctor

Thursday, September 30, 2021

When — and still if at this time — COVID-19 vaccines are approved for ages five to
11, the Northumberland, Kawartha and Haliburton areas will be ready to support
vaccination rollout on a larger scale again, with planning and ongoing discussions
already underway.

Following such approvals for the Pfizer vaccine — which may not be that far off now
— it’s likely the Haliburton, Kawartha, Pine Ridge District Health Unit area may
return to operating at least some mass immunization clinics, Dr. Natalie Bocking,
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